August 20, 2021

LETTER FROM THE PRINCIPAL

Dear Families,

Traffic has been better, thanks all for your
cooperation of not parking, walking in, and picking
up past dismissal times. Picture day is coming this
Tuesday, see note below. Finally, if you are
considering sending your current 6th grader to the Mark West
Charter Middle School next year, please see the note below. It fills
up very quickly and oftentimes parents are left scrambling to get
their child into a middle school in the spring.

Warm regards,

Patrick Eagle

PICTURE DAY-A NOTE FROM THE PHOTOGRAPHER
We look forward to photographing your students on
Tuesday August 24th, 2021 for the yearbook. Please note
there are two ways to order this year: 1. Families can
PREORDER before picture day, just continue to click on
the link below and follow the prompts to order. Portraits
will be shipped directly to your home.

2. Families will be emailed a link after picture day to view
and order portraits online, choosing the portrait and
having portraits delivered to the shipping address
provided. No information is needed at this time, your
student will be photographed during school day hours.
For Customer Service, please call Hawkes School
Portraits directly at 707-823-6537 or email at
hawkesschools@yahoo.com.

Pre Order LINK: pre-order

Here is a link to the photo packages.

FOR 6TH GRADE PARENTS-VERY IMPORTANT
Dear 6th Grade Parents,

Mark West Charter School will be holding a virtual parent
information night on Thursday, September 16 at 5:30pm.
Please come to hear about our program, meet some staff,
and ask questions. We are excited to hold this event for
you and look forward to meeting you! Here is the Zoom
invite link:

Michelle Franci is inviting you to a scheduled Zoom
meeting.

Topic: Charter Parent Info. Night

Time: Sep 16,2021 05:30 PM Pacific Time (US and
Canada)

Join Zoom Meeting Meeting ID: 895 2324 3894
Passcode: Parent
https:/mwusd-org.zoom.us/j/89523243894?pwd=bFBwQ

YORZWZlanlrZHdhUGdZUWUvUT09

POSITIONS OPEN - HELP NEEDED
There are several positions available at San
Miguel, and we need your help. There are
yard positions open and computer lab
instructor. Although helpful, no experience is
necessary. We can train you. Please email
Mr. Eagle if you are interested.

peagle@mwusd.org.

A ‘NOTE’' FROM THE MUSIC TEACHER

Dear Parent(s) of Prospective Music Students,

| am excited to welcome 4th-, 5th-, and 6th-grade music
students back to in-person learning for the 2021-22
school year! Music classes will take place during the
school day between 8am-12pm in the music room at each
school site. The music program is voluntary for 4th-6th
students, so if your child is interested, please sign them
up! Next week, I'll visit each 4th-6th grade class to tell the
students a little more about the program. You can also
find information packets and important links at your
school's MWEF page:
https://smeagles.org/mark-west-education-foundation/
Music Sign-up Night will be on Zoom at 6:00 p.m. on
Wednesday, August 25. Please join us for a brief
presentation and Q&A session about the music program.
Online registration for the program will occur after the
Zoom meeting concludes.
https://zoom.us/j/948958838317?pwd=cWdpUmSVbINyMT
RucUhoNGNgMnBWUTO09

San Miguel TK-3rd grade students will have music
classes during the 2nd trimester. K-2nd grade will begin
music appreciation class and 3rd grade will begin
recorder class on Thursday, December 2.

| look forward to creating music together again this year!
Warmly,

Mrs. Kara Kaufman

"With music, one's whole future life is brightened." -
Zoltan Kodaly

Special thanks to Artwork Nail Spa for their generous
donation to San Miguel School.

UPCOMING DATES

8/24/21 - School Picture Day

8/25/21 - Music Sign Up night

9/2/21 - Back To School Night - via ZOOM
9/6/21 - Labor Day - Holiday
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Some First grade pictures below:




